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Via Electronic Filing and Hand Delivery

Debra Rowland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Rampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 5. Fruit St., Suite 10
Concord, NR 0330 1-2429

Re: Northern Utilities, Inc., New Rampshire Division - Docket DG 17-144
Proposed Increase in Peaking Service Demand Charge

Dear Director Rowland:

Enclosed please find an original and six (6) copies ofNorthern Utilities, Inc.
(“Northern” or the “Company”) proposed updated Peaking Service Demand Charge
filing. Northern is submitting this filing in order to reflect an increase in its fixed demand
costs for LNG supply.

Northern respectfully requests approval of Tariff Sheet Fifth Revised Page No.
1 53 . This Tariff Page is issued January 29, 201 8 to be effective on March 1 , 201 8. A
red-line version of this Tariff Page is also enclosed. A detailed explanation of the reasons
for the updated Peaking Service Demand Charge is provided in the enclosed Summary of
Rate Revision. In addition, Northern has provided a table showing the calculation of the
updated Peaking Service Demand Charge.

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate to contact
me, George Simmons, or Christopher Kahl at (603)773-6425.

Very truly yours,

Patrick R. Taylor
Enclosures

cc: Service Lists

Patrick Taylor 6 Liberty Lane West
Senior Counsel Hampton, NH 03842
taylorp@unitil.com
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